18.04 Firearms

18.04.1 Firearms Safety

At some events, firearms may be fired as a salute.  Whenever a firearm will be discharged, local authorities should be notified in advance by the sponsoring organization.  

Any person discharging a firearm must observe the following precautions:

· The weapon must have been cleaned before firing.

· There will be no smoking in the area where powder horns are in use.

· A Militia musketeer will not wear a polyester uniform.  A fire-resistant uniform should be worn.

· Weapons should be discharged at least 50 feet from the Color Guard and all participants.

· Powder charges in muskets will not exceed recommended amounts.

· When more than one person is firing, they should be at least one arms length apart.

· If more than one firing is to occur, a 1-minute interval should take place between firings.

· Should a misfire occur, the musketeer should say, “Misfire,” loud enough for all to hear and remain in place while up to two more attempts are made.  Should it still not fire, the musketeer should leave formation, empty out the powder, and mash it into the ground before starting over.

· Weapons should always be considered loaded and never pointed at anyone.

18.04.2 Sources of Firearms
There are numerous sources of firearms.  A few sources are:

Deercreek Gun Shop

280 Fairground St. SE

Marietta, GA 30060

(770) 425-5060

Dixie Gun Works, Inc.

Dept. 14, P.O. Box 130

Union City, TN 38281

(901) 885-0700

Smoke & Fire Co.

P.O. Box 166

Grand Rapids, OH 43522

(800) 766-5334
